
Information Item 
 

Date: June 11, 2019 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Evan Raleigh, Assistant City Manager 

Wanda Allen-Abraha, Human Relations Department Director 

Subject: 
 Building Integrated Communities Report to Council 
 

Strategic Focus Area: Livable Neighborhoods  

Strategic Objective: Support Inclusion of Community Populations 

Strategic Plan Action Item:  Yes 

Key Work Item:  Yes 

 

  

The Winston-Salem Building Integrated Communities Stakeholders Committee will present  

updates regarding its work and progress during FY 18-19 

 

 

 

 



 


